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SUMMARY 
 

Attendees: 
 
Gerry Ward    Consulting Engineer 
Dan Clark    Clark & McCarthy 
Paul Whalen    TAC Environmental  
Jorge Szauer    Hazen and Sawyer 
Jay Foy    Stormwater J Engineering 
Todd McLeod   Civil Design 
Bonnie McLeod   Mathews Consulting 
Craig Kidwell    Consulting Engineer 
Patrick Martin   Lake Worth Drainage District 
Ken Todd    Palm Beach County 
 

        Tony Waterhouse                          SFWMD – Water Resource Regulation Staff 
Damon Meiers SFWMD – Stormwater Division 

        Laurie Donovan                             SFWMD – Water Resource Regulation Staff    
Steve Sarley    SFWMD – Water Resource Regulation Staff 
Susan Martin    SFWMD – Office of Council 
Kevin Carter    SFWMD – Stormwater Division  
 
1. Opening Remarks – Tony Waterhouse 
 
Mr. Waterhouse opened the meeting at about 9:05 a.m.    
 
  
2. Discussion of Numeric Nutrient Criteria 
 
Kevin Carter gave a power point presentation on the above subject.  There were 
numerous discussions on the presentation.   

PEERupdate.pptx

 
Paul Whalen also handed out an article from the Florida Fruit and Vegetable 
Association regarding Agricultural Exemption Tested in Court of Appeal. 



FF&V Assoc.pdf

 
 
 
 
 
3. Next  meeting date/other topics/adjournment 
 
The next scheduled meeting date is Friday, February 4, 2011 
 
Future topics include Ag Issues 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 11:00am 
 
 
 


